
JACKSONVILLE HEAT AND FROST INSULATORS 
AND ASBESTOS WORKERS 

JOINT APPRENTICESHIP AND TRAINING PROGRAM 
3647 Gilmore Street                Jacksonville, Florida 32205 

 

 
 

February 17, 2015 
 
To All Interest Parties: 
 
The Jacksonville Heat & Frost Insulators Joint Apprenticeship and Training Program on this date 
is officially notifying all interested parties of the application period for Apprenticeship Training 
in the Insulation Trade. 
 
Applications will be available year round at the Insulator’s Union Hall which is located at 3647 
Gilmore Street, Jacksonville, Florida on the following dates:  The 2nd Tuesday and the 3rd 
Monday of the month, between the hours of 3:00 p.m. and 5:00 p.m., also on Saturday June 6th 
and 13th, 2015, between the hours of 9:00 a.m. and 12:00 noon.  Applications will be issued on 
these dates only.  Call (904) 388-1601 for an appointment.  Application cut-off date for the 
2015-16 Class is Monday, August 10, 2015 
 
Completed applications for classes starting in September, 2015 will be accepted no later than 
Monday, August 10, 2015, at the close of regular office hours (4:30 p.m.) and must be hand-
delivered by the applicant.  Applications are accepted year round. 
 
Applications for entry into this program are accepted without regard to sex, race, religion, 
national origin or color. 
 
The Applicant must be: 
 No less than 18 years of age. 
 
The following are required: 

(1) A birth certificate.  (If a Veteran, a copy of your service record is required.) 
(2) A transcript of all high school subjects taken and grades achieved, including a complete 

attendance report.  Have a minimum of a 10th Grade Education. 
(3) Be physically able to perform all tasks related to the Insulation Trade.  (Physical exam 

required.) 
(4) Agree to abide by the Apprenticeship Standards adopted by the Apprentice Committee. 
(5) Agree to participate in any remedial instruction required by the Apprentice Committee. 
(6) Submit to a substance abuse test as required by the Committee. 
(7) Have a valid Driver’s License. 

 
Please note these applications are for the year of 2015. 
 
 


